
Sand Creek Very Rare or Uncommon status  
Nick Dobric [nickdobric@gmail.com]  

Please accept these comments in support of designating the Sand Ck 
area in the Black Hills as Very Rare or Uncommon status. 
 
This area is a prime fit for this designation with its rare plants and 
landscape characteristics.  As a backcountry hunter & angler, I also 
support the designation in order to preserve the mule deer winter 
habitat and excellent trout stream. 
 
Please confirm that you received this and I look forward to a response 
on the DEQ's decision. 
 
Thank You 
 
Nick Dobric 
1063 N. 10th St. 
Laramie, WY 82072 

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 9:40 AM 

To: Waring, Kim  

    

Page 1 of 1Sand Creek Very Rare or Uncommon status

10/26/2010mhtml:file://C:\Documents and Settings\kwarin.WYO\Desktop\Dobric.Comments.10-26-...


